
                                                                                            

 

 

Dear potential volunteer, 

 

Thank you for expressing an interest in volunteering with us here at Age UK Exeter. We 
have a number of volunteering opportunities that may interest you. 

 

As a charity working with potentially vulnerable older adults, we take our safeguarding 
responsibilities very seriously. We therefore ask volunteers to complete a disclosure 
and barring service check. This check involves verification of personal documentation. 
As a small, local charity, we regret that we cannot verify documentation that is not in the 
English language. If this poses a problem, we recommend our group volunteering 
opportunities, and you can access this route with a letter of recommendation from an 
oƯicial institution or person.  

 

We would like to reiterate that we absolutely value the contribution international 
students and individuals bring to the charity and have welcomed and benefitted from 
many international volunteers over the years. 

 

If you would like to discuss this process and/or opportunities further, do not hesitate to 
contact our volunteer oƯicer. 

 

Warm regards 

Nicky Flynn 

Chief Executive OƯicer 

 


